From: Sarah Turnbull | @tfl.gov.uk>

Sent: 15 November 2023 13:37

To: I @ royalgreenwich.gov.uk>

Cc: I ©royalgreenwich.gov.uk>; I

@aecom.com>
Subject: RE: Modelling catch up and taxi meeting

Hi

I met with | 2nd Jllon Monday to discuss the RBG Neighbourhood
Management proposals (Hills and Vales).

The implementation of this scheme could affect flows and reassignment for the GTC future
base model, and we would need to flag this to jjjjiij team to agree if and how this should be
reflected in the models.

I understand a decision on the Hills and Vales scheme is expected by the end of this year —
so this might fit with GTC timescales for the Future Base, although as the scheme is to be
implemented as an ETRO we would need to jointly agree what to show.

If Arcadis are still having meetings with TfL, could we add this to a future meeting agenda?
And if not, it would be worth setting up a separate session to discuss.

I've not had any discussions about Arcadis progress following our chat a few weeks ago. |
am available tomorrow 9am-10am or 11am-2pm if any of those times work for you? Can you
put something in our diaries.

Thanks

From: I B ©ovalgreenwich.gov.uk>
Sent: 14 November 2023 10:44

To: Sarah Turnbull I ©tfl.cov.uk>

Cc: I B ©rovalgreenwich.gov.uk>;
@aecom.com>

Subject: Modelling catch up and taxi meeting

Hi Sarah,

At last weeks catch up we was going to meet separately to review what we can do to help
the modelling process, ensuring all parties are clear on the forward approach and are
confident in the resource being supplied and programme being achievable. I'm not sure if
you might have held this withjjjjiili > He advised you both were catching up last week and
you would both discuss then. This email is just to check if that happened?

Also between us | think we was going to confirm if the Taxi meeting was to go ahead?

- we was awaiting the survey data mainly, and then there’s the task of cross
referencing that data with the data collected earlier in the Summer. Would also be good to
overlay taxi bay occupancy on the taxi/coaches layout drawing?

Thanks
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